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2022 TSC Sponsors: 
The Beach Tiki Bar & Grill


Omara Foods

The Works Construction

Mark Wickens Insurance
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English Pressure Washing
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From the Greens Committee... 

Key Points: 

* We purchased a “practically” new Toro Workman utility cart. It has the full 2 year warranty.
* The transmission went out on the sprayer and has been repaired by Stones.
* Cushman needs a carburetor. We have found someone who might bar able to repair them it.
* Reminder: This year we want carts on the cart path around all tees and greens. 
* Green and white tees have been separated where possible this season.
* Deep Verti-Tine punching has been postposed due to the heat.
* The big Toro mower is being used sparingly since the grass is not growing as fast. 
* It takes 21 days for a ball mark to repair. Please fix your ball marks.
*  We plan on a big hole creation project in late September/October to reduce thatch on the greens.
* We have pruned the roots of the Bald Cypress trees on 13.  The roots were killing the green.

Adopt A Hole Program for 2022 (See page 6)
Members who would like to adopt a hole should contact Keith Lake or Jason Gindling co- chairs of the Green’s 
Committee . Keith Lake, Hole 1, Bronco, Hole 7, Beth Barstow, Hole 9,  Jeff McIntyre, Hole 10, Jim and Mary 
Skinner, Hole 12, Natalie Acra, Hole 13, Todd Gindling, Hole 17.

Your participation will make a difference in how nice the course looks throughout the golfing season. Thank you to 
those who participate in this program. Contact Keith by email at klake124@fuse.net . Contact Jason by email at 
jasongindling@yahoo.com .


From the Golf Committee... 

Tournaments (using a shotgun start) must have a minimum of 28 players to be
considered viable to run. This does not include Night Golf or Crazy Golf
tournaments. 

See page 4 for complete Tournament List. 

Highlights for July: 
17 - Father/Daughter
22 - Ryder Cup Pairings Party 6:30 p.m.
23/24 - Ryder Cup
30/31 - Men’s Club Championship
Highlights for August:
6 - GCHS Girl’s Invitational 8:30 a.m.
7 - Husband/Wife
13- Lykens Annual Charity Golf Outing (Course Closed)

mailto:klake124@fuse.net
mailto:klake124@fuse.net
mailto:jasongindling@yahoo.com
mailto:jasongindling@yahoo.com


3

From the Board...
We continue to monitor the financial stability of the club in light of the rising cost of gas and utilities. We will start 
looking at our budget for next year with a focus on course equipment.

From the House...
Beth is going to try a menu based approach to offering food from the kitchen. The ladies Monday specials will 
continue but Wednesday and Thursday specials will be items from the menu. At some point we want to staff the 
snack bar full time on occasions when we have a lot of golfers scheduled to play. If you have a food you 
especially like let Beth know.

We have created a new Facebook page dedicated to the kitchen. It is “Clubhouse Grill at Greensburg Country 
Club”. Make sure you visit it and like the page to keep updated. 

Board of Directors: 

Phil Collins - President
Terry Alverson - Vice President

Josh Schwering - Treasurer 

Steve Dwenger - Secretary
Jason Gindling, Eddy Lee, Lou Caperoon, Keith Lake, Michael Johnston

General Manager
Kurt Balser

email: kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com 

Greensburg Country Club 

1630 W. Park Rd.
Greensburg, IN 47240

www.greensburgcountryclub.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GCC1925 

Pro Shop 

812-663-2229 

Greensburg Country Club Newsletter
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Color	the	Course


We	would	like	to	continue	a	volunteer	program	this	year.	Every	tee	has	a	planting	
bed.	 	The	idea	would	be	for	someone,	or	couple,	to	adopt	one	of	those	areas.	 	You	
would	furnish	your	own	plants	for	the	summer.	Some	planting	beds	are	small,	some	
are	 a	medium	 size,	 and	others	 are	 fairly	 large.	All	 areas	 are	within	 the	 irrigation	
system	however	there	may	be	times	additional	water	is	needed.	


If	you	are	 interested	 in	volunteering	 for	an	area	send	 Jason	Gindling	or	me,	Keith	
Lake	 an	 email.	 klake124@fuse.net	 or	 jasongindling@yahoo.com.	 	 Our	 goal	 is	 to	
have	someone	for	each	of	the	18	holes.


If	 you	 are	 unable	 to	 adopt	 a	 planting	 area	 but	 would	 like	 to	 donate	 to	 help	 us	
purchase	flowers	fertilizer,	and	mulch	drop	us	an	email.

mailto:klake124@fuse.net

